
Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, February 24, 2023

Click on the blue or highlighted links.

March Events:
➢ March 1, 7 pm PTO meeting in the staff lounge OR virtually (Click here.)

➢ March 2 Dress as your favorite Dr. Seuss character
○ Read Across America Day

➢ March 9 Trimester 2 ends
➢ March 14, 7 pm Board of Education meeting in the school library
➢ March 24 Report Cards are distributed
➢ March 29 and 30 Spring Student-Led Conferences

Reading Challenge: A Taste for Good Books This year’s reading challenge encourages students

to continue their love of reading by sharing a “taste” of books they have read.  Click the link to

read more.  The second page can be completed by students through grade 3.  The third page

should be used for students in grades 4-8.  Blank copies of the forms are available in the

classrooms.  What will be your menu of books to read?

: As I have shared with you, we will continueBreakfast and Lunch Program Letter 2.24.23

to offer free breakfast and lunch to all students for the remainder of the school year.  We are also

sharing additional information through the link as required to accept the funds from the state.

● Note from the cafeteria: We do not serve breakfast on the days that we have a delayed

start. The scheduled breakfast items for that day will be served the next school day for

breakfast.

Free Hackathon at Hotchkiss for Grades 4-8 Students: Tomorrow from 1-4 pm at Hotchkiss

School, students will learn more about coding.  Click the link to preregister and to learn more

about this free event.

NWCT Steve Blass Little League Spring Registration is now open.  Please click the link for

registration details.

Summer School: The Region will be offering Summer School from June 26-July 21.  More

information will follow.  Save the dates.

Middle School Summer Enrichment Opportunities will run from July 10-28 at HVRHS.  Save

the dates.

:  Click the link for the 2023-2024 school calendarNCES 2023-2024 CALENDAR (1).jpg

that is also available on the website.  Call the office if you would like us to send a hard copy

home with your child.

Enjoy the weekend,

Dr. Roy

NCES Principal

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ru54clDa1iro9S9uRkepCLu56u0bzoetNQOHQ7n4lQw/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-VGTCfeXkl7SfrMNlW2Q3WChMyhyEpP7/view?usp=sharing
https://meet.google.com/cqh-fnat-qao?hs=122&authuser=0
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eYMxQpaEdeIyXHNlYCgwU3nD6xgsd2Ad/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JUduN8ZmtWU_h_P5kXzKLPXbWQg80OtN/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1itgshfMdG2ZAhmp7iEnlOrmoM7kP7sF3/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GxXPenuzVZuWDoXeBHJsvVQ8uR17cfts/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1L0m8rRmsutUzroPOdUp1Cvu6p28qKBi7/view?usp=sharing

